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Tuesday 11th July, 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Ref: Reception class trip to Dulwich Picture Gallery  20th of July 2023. 

 
On the 20th of July, both RH and RP will be going to Dulwich Picture Gallery to support their Expressive 

Arts and Design curriculum. During the visit, the pupils will explore a range of art techniques, exploring 
different art works in the gallery. We will go on a self-led walking tour of the gallery and learn 

about different living things throughout the artwork located in the gallery and produce our own art work 

linked to this topic. 
 

We will leave school at 9:30 and return at approximately 14:30. We will use the bus P4 to travel from 

Brixton to Dulwich. Please ensure your child is wearing a full school uniform and has appropriate clothing 
for the time of year.  

 
There is no cost for this trip. 

 
If you would you like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip, please use the following link to 

register your interest: https://forms.gle/W6yyTRqR4qSRrEcU9 
 
Children will require a packed lunch as this will be a full day visit. Packed lunches brought from home 
should contain a selection of healthy food and no glass bottles.  If you require a packed lunch provided 

by the school, please inform the school office, via email, by Friday 14th July.  The school will not provide 

lunch unless it has been ordered and children who do not have a packed lunch will not be able to 

attend the trip. 
 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Miss Prieto                                 Miss Hellings 
 

Class RP Teacher                      Class RH teacher 
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